
LORENZ LUCIANO CONTINUES THIS 2023 WITH THE ARTBOX TEAM 
 
Our 18-year-old Belgian rider will stay with our team for 2023 competing again in the 
European Talent Cup category of the FIM JuniorGP championship. We are very happy 
to be able to continue working with Lorenz Luciano for another year. 
 
He got on a motorbike for the first time at the age of 3 and from that moment on a 
great passion started to appear. After several years competing in various 
championships, in 2020 and 2021 he participated in the Northern Talent Cup where he 
achieved several podiums and finished second in the championship. Last year he took 
a big leap and participated in the MotoGP Red Bull Rookies Cup for the first time and in 
the European Talent Cup with our team where he made big steps event from event. 
 
Lorenz Luciano, rider: “I'm very happy to continue the adventure with Artbox! I 
feel great in this amazing team, and I can't wait to start the 2023 season and 
perform together. So again, thank you for the 2022 season and let’s continue 
working together to get to the top next season!” 
 
Guillem Alonso, Team Manager: “We are very happy to be able to continue 
working with Lorenz for another year. We are very proud of the great evolution 
he has achieved this 2022 and that has led him to have a great level at the end 
of the year, and that is why we are very happy to continue working with him for 
another year, taking steps forward and trying to achieve the great expectations 
we have.” 
 

 



 
We are very happy to be able to keep growing up with Lorenz Luciano. For 2023, we 
want to keep working very hard with Lorenz to make further steps forward and 
achieve great goals in the European Talent Cup category in the FIM JuniorGP 
championship. 
 
 
 


